
 

Representative Joyce C. Weston 
NH House of Representatives, Grafton 8 

 

December 3, 2020 

Executive Director Debra A. Howland 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429  

Dear Director Howland,  

I am totally in favor of implementation of the Second Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan for  
2021–23. The letter sent from eight members of the House ST&E committee is disappointing, 
shortsighted, and contains alarmist language that tried to hide the true benefit of this program.  

I ask NH-PUC to not bend to this pressure.  

Rep. Joyce Weston 
603-276-0862 
Joyce.Weston@leg.state.nh.us 

 

 


